SCOTT COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 5, 2008

The Scott County School Board met for a Public Hearing on the Proposed 2008-09 School Budget on Tuesday, February 5, 2008, at the Scott County Career and Technical Center in Gate City with the following members present:

Joe D. Meade, Chairman Gloria E. "Beth" Blair Lowell S. Campbell James Kay Jessee Katherine "Kathy" McClelland Dennis C. Templeton **ABSENT:** None

OTHERS PRESENT: James B. Scott, Division Superintendent; Darryl E. Johnson, Director of Operations; Brenda P. Robinette, Special Education Supervisor; Loretta Q. Page, Clerk; Karen C. Linkous, Deputy Clerk; Johnny Trent, Scott County Education Association President; Clifford Jeffery, Kingsport Times News; Lisa McCarty, Scott County Virginia Star, Gerald Miller, Duffield Mayor; Nancy Godsey, Gate City Community Member; Jack Hamilton, Hilton Community Member; Greg Ervin, Gate City High School Principal; Paul Fields, Board of Supervisors Member; Sherry L. Wilson, Attorney; John Ferguson, Gate City Middle School Principal, Suzanne Goins, Virginia Professional Educators; and Gate City High School Parents/Students.

CALL TO ORDER: Mr. Joe D. Meade called the Public Hearing to order at 5:45 p.m. and presided.

<u>APPROVAL OF AGENDA</u>: On a motion by Mr. Jessee, seconded by Mr. Templeton, all members voting aye, the board approved the agenda as submitted.

PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED 2008-2009 SCHOOL BUDGET/ADJOURNMENT:

The audience was given an opportunity to comment, ask questions, or provide input with regard to the Proposed 2008-09 School Budget for the period of July 1, 2008 through June 30, 2009. There being no comments or questions from citizens concerning the Proposed 2008-09 School Budget, Chairman Meade declared the public hearing adjourned.

Joe D. Meade	, Chairman	